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Regulatory Alert – Israel 
Israel Regulators MoC and SII closed for 

business for Jewish New Year  

 

Israeli RF and Safety Regulators, Ministry of Communications (MoC) and the Standards 

Institution of Israel (SII), have recently confirmed that they will be closing between 15th 

September and 15th October 2017 during the upcoming Jewish New Year. 

 

During this period, no Type Approval applications will be able to be submitted to either 

MoC or SII, and delays will be incurred for all Applications currently under review. 

 

 

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Dan Taylor 

Product Compliance Specialists 

Email: Dan.Taylor@productcompliancespecialists.com   

 

 

Date of Issue: 4th September 2017 
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